
 

Carlton Way, Cambridge,   CB4 2DE 
 

School Telephone: 01223 359568 

Fax:   01223  518130 

Email:    office@arbury.cambs.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Ben Tull 
22.10.15 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Half-term ideas for families 
 
Please see below and overleaf some ideas of free or low-priced events organised for 
children and families over half-term and the coming weeks. 
 
The Fitzwilliam Museum has free trails to follow, for example through the Egyptian 
Galleries.  See their website for more details:  
http://www.fitzmuseum.cam.ac.uk/whatson/familyactivities/ 
http://www.fitzmuseum.cam.ac.uk/dept/education/family/anytime.html 
 
Also, Allan Brigham, a well-known local historian, offers a tour round the centre of 
Cambridge – see information below and overleaf. 
 

1. The tour with Allan Brigham visits The Guildhall, hears about the  role of the Mayor and sees the Mayor’s 
regalia. Visits the oldest building in Cambridge (pre Norman Conquest!). Ends inside Kings College Chapel. 

2. These tours are free.  
3. Children need to be accompanied by a responsible adult.  
4. Please book - booking details are on the Flier (overleaf) 
5. Please turn up if you book – others may be turned away if it is fully booked.  
6. Last year it was oversubscribed very early, so please don’t wait to the last minute! 

See overleaf for booking information! 
 

 
 There is a pumpkin festival beginning this Friday… details at 
http://www.cambridgesustainablefood.org/pumpkin-festival-2015/  Events this 
Saturday include: 

Saturday 24th October 

• “Let’s squash food waste” pumpkin stall 
Market Square, outside the Guildhall, Cambridge 
9am – 4pm:  Pumpkin and squash displays, free soup and other tasty morsels, 
pumpkin carving, recipes – and find out more about our great events! 

• Seasonal story telling session 
Milton Road Library, Ascham Road, CB4 2BD 
10.30am – 11.30am 
Free, no booking needed:  children need to be accompanied by an adult. Suitable for younger children. Enjoy some 
seasonal stories – probably involving pumpkins! 

Have a lovely half-term! 
Yours sincerely 
 
Diane Rawlins 
Deputy Headteacher 
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It is worth checking out other Museum websites also… you may discover an interesting event you and your family 
would be interested in attending! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


